
CREDIT REQUIREMENTS FOR GRANT-FUNDED PRODUCTS 
 
There is a provision of standard grant award conditions -- a requirement for credit to the grant 
provider on any printed product (brochure, map, comic book, poster, chart, and the like) or video 
on which grant funds are used to produce.  The product may be in print form, PDF, and/or on a 
website. 
 
Language must be included within a document, pdf, web page, or video as follows: 
 
 
This item was funded by NOAA Award #NAxxxxxxxxx.   This does not constitute an 
endorsement by NOAA. 
 
 
There are no specific provisions as to font size or placement of this wording within or on a 
document.  Use your best judgment.  If you want to adjust the language for a particular reason or 
need, please contact the NOAA/NWS Tsunami Program Office (nws.tsunamigrants@noaa.gov) 
so office staff can check it with NOAA Grants Management representatives or General Counsel 
to make sure it meets Grants Policy and Award Conditions. 
 
If you have already produced product(s) without credit to NOAA, you do not have to pull and 
discard stock, but you do need to assure that any future reprints or product updates -- including 
PDF versions of a product -- are updated to include this required credit language. 
 
This credit language is required to reflect the grant award number at time of first production.  If 
you printed something in one year and received grant funding in a future year for reprints, you 
only need to reflect the original grant award credit -- not subsequent grants for reprints. 
 
If you truly feel that you have a special case and you cannot possibly fit in a credit line on a 
product, please contact the NOAA/NWS Tsunami Program Office so staff can understand your 
issue and try to resolve any conflict or concerns. 
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